
From: WFR Fundraising <fundraising@witneyfoodrevolution.com>  
Sent: 18 December 2024 13:21 
To: Adam Cook  
Subject: Thank you 
 
                                                                                                                     

    
 

Dear Adam, 

All our volunteers at Witney Food Revolution would like to thank you and your team at 

Witney Town Council for your very kind and generous Christmas Treat Fund donation of 

£250. We were extremely grateful to receive this money as we will be able to use it to buy 

treats for individuals and families who visit us both at the fridge and the larder.  

Many of our visitors, especially those with young children struggle at this time of year, so 

this money will be very useful to help them with little treats, which they would otherwise 

have to do without. I am sure that these treats will bring joy and smiles to many within our 

small and close-knit community.  

Christmas is a special time of year and to provide surprise treats, to make it a pleasant and 

joyful experience is a truly wonderful thing. 

We, both volunteers and visitors at Witney Food Revolution, are extremely grateful to be 

chosen as one of your beneficiaries.  

Thank you  
Kindest regards, 
Sabiha Bishop 
Fund-raising sub-committee 
Witney Food Revolution 
  
Named Witney Community Organisation of the Year 2023 
Witney Food Revolution is a volunteer-powered Community Action Group founded on the belief that 
everyone deserves access to fresh, nutritious food, while minimising food waste. We run a 
community fridge and larder where everyone is welcome. Last year we distributed just under 110 
tonnes of surplus food to about 24,000people in our community. For more information , please 
visit www.witneyfoodrevolution.com   
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